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where will i live?
Incoming undergraduates are randomly 
assigned to an on-Grounds housing area 
by our assignment software. All first-year 
areas are air conditioned. 

First-year housing possibilities include 
hallway-style buildings in our Alderman Road 
and McCormick Road areas, Gooch/Dillard 
and Alderman Road suite-style buildings, 
and residential colleges (learn more at 
housing.virginia.edu/residential-colleges!).

first-year HOUSING
creating welcoming communities

when should I  
apply for housing?
The first-year housing 
application typically opens 
on May 1 and should be 
completed by June 1. 
There is no advantage to 
applying early, as long as 
you meet the deadline.

what about my 
second year?
Live on Grounds your second 
year for the best combination of 
location, pricing, and connecting 
to the UVA community!

Upperclass on-Grounds housing 
options include apartments, 
hallway-style buildings, residential 
colleges, and language houses. 
The priority application deadline 
is typically in January of each 
year, with online student room 
selection in January and February.
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what is an ra?
Every student living 
on Grounds has a 
Resident Advisor 
(RA) who lives within 
the residential 
community. These 
student leaders are 
committed to building 
strong communities, 
from offering 
structured programs 
to providing informal 
peer advising.


